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08 December 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
Year 9 Legoland, Windsor ‘Science of Roller Coasters' Science Trip 21st March 2023 
 
The Science Department is offering Year 9 students a day trip to Legoland, Windsor, 
Tuesday 21st March 2023. 
 
The cost of the trip, £25.94 per student  
 
The tour price includes:  
 
Return travel by coach – Depart at 8am – arrive back at 6pm 
Entry into the park 
Science roller coasters workshop  
Not included in the price is the cost of lunchtime snacks 
Should there be changes in government guidelines which results in a trip having to be 
cancelled  as has happened previously during the pandemic , we are no longer able to claim 
on WSCC insurance for any loss.  For this reason we are now only booking  trips where the 
company providing the trip offers a robust cancellation/refund system in respect of Covid 
cancellations. 
At the time of writing there are currently no Government Covid restrictions that may apply to 
this trip.    However, as the Covid 19 situation may change, we will have to follow the 
Government guidance in place at the time of the trip. This may also include specific 
requirements that Legoland has at that time. 
Therefore it is necessary to point out that should your child be unwell at the time of the trip or 
is unable to take part in the trip due to Covid 19 restrictions that affects them, then unless we 
are able to find a student to take your child’s place, you will not receive a refund for the place 
you have booked. 
Students are expected to abide by our School’s Code of Conduct for trips, a copy of which is 
attached. Any students found not to be adhering to the Code of Conduct, could jeopardise 
their place on the trip and participation in future trips. 
To register your child’s interest in this trip please complete the google reply here 
Friday 16th December 2022. 
If the trip goes ahead the cost of the trip will be payable by 10th February 2023.   
 
Depending on the response that we receive, we will then decide if the trip is viable to run.  If 
so it will be formally offered to students to apply for a place. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
N. McLellan 
(KS3 Science Coordinator)  nmclellan@theanmgeringschool.co.uk  
 

 

https://forms.gle/9JdBVADhddmjLkHj8
mailto:nmclellan@theanmgeringschool.co.uk

